
 
 
 

**EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST** 
 

The Boys’ Shed is a program I am in the process of getting started and hoping to run through 
the Men’s Sheds. I am currently in consultation with a Men’s Shed and my vision is to 
extend this to various Men’s Sheds around the Sunshine Coast. 
 

“My vision is to develop safe workshops for male youths where they have the opportunity 
to learn skills by engaging in projects that involve working practically with their hands, under 

the guidance of male mentors” 
--------- 

Sarah Kruger 
 
 

Are you a parent/carer of a boy (aged 9-12) who would like to participate in 
the Boys’ Shed program? 
 

▪ If so, could you please fill out and return the survey attached?  

 
The information you provide is highly valuable to assist with planning the program and to 
show the Men’s Sheds that the community is backing this program! 
 
If you would like to get in touch, I can be contacted by following this QR code which will take 
you to the Boys’ Shed Facebook page.  
 

 
 
Email: boysshed@outlook.com 
Phone: 0466 971 280 


